
MINUTES OF THE CONFERENCE CALL OF THE NORTH DAKOTA BOARD OF PHYSICAL THERAPY                    
February 22, 2016 

Present: Board members Terry Eckmann, Jeanne DeKrey, and Dave Relling; Executive Officer Bruce 
Wessman;   Absent: Dr. David Schall, Dr. Keith Swanson and Reed Argent 
Board President Dave Relling called the meeting to order at 4:30PM Monday, January 22, 2016. 
Foreign educated PT application:  Bruce Wessman presented information on the application of Ms. 
Najmus Saher. The board reviewed her Type One certificate from FCCPT. After discussion it was moved 
by Jeanne Dekrey, seconded by Terry Eckmann and passed unanimously to grant a time limited license 
to practice Physical Therapy with Betsy Bjoralt providing the clinical oversight. The license will allow for 
9 weeks of supervised clinical practice. Betsy Bjoralt will be responsible for completion of the FSBPT 
supervised clinical practice evaluation form.   
The meeting was adjourned by president Relling at 4:50 PM after a motion for adjournment was made 
by Terry Eckmann and seconded by Jeanne Dekrey.  
 


